Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:55 AM

To: Daniel Krug; Kristen Outten

Cc: Amy Ow

Subject: FW: Erosion and Tree Protection Site Inspection
FYI

From: Noel Chamberlain [mailto:noel@nexgenbuilders.com]

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:52 AM

To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Jack Chamberlain <jtuttlec@aol.com>; Taylor Peterson <tpeterson@migcom.com>
Subject: RE: Erosion and Tree Protection Site Inspection

Hi Camille,

| was going to install after meeting with Tay on 6/18 at 9:00 AM. If all goes well, | would start on the following 6/19. |
am thinking that we would be done on 9, 10 & 11 two days after that. | will give some definite times after Tay meeting.

Thanks,
Noel

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 9:47 AM

To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>

Cc: Daniel Krug <dkrug@smcgov.org>; Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>; John
Brennan <jbrennan@smcgov.org>

Subject: Erosion and Tree Protection Site Inspection

Hi Noel,

As we discussed last week, we will need to do an Erosion and Tree Protection inspection after the measures are installed
and prior to the issuance of BLD permits for Lots 9-11. Do you know when these can be installed? If so, please send 3
dates/times that work for you after installation has occurred.

Thanks!

Camille Leung, Senior Planner
Planning & Building Department
San Mateo County

455 County Center, 2" Floor
Redwood City, CA 94063

Phone - 650-363-1826

Fax — 650-363-4849



